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WILLIAM E. WARE TAYLOR-HOWE-SNOWDEN 
General Manager 

June 11, 1c)47 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

NATIONAL REPRESENTATIVES 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter on the reception of KSWI 
on May 31, 1947. The report was corredt in every in- 
stance. We are on 1560 KC with a power of 500 Watts. 

Tune in on us again and let us hear from you. Your 
cooperation was certainly appreciated. 
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Yours very truly, 

Robert W. Hall, 
Chief Engineer 
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